From: Debra Reading

Sent: 19 February 2015 13:09

To: 'mike@mikethornton.org.uk’

Cc: Alison Alexander; Mandi Beresford _

Subject: RESTRICTED - Constituncy Enquiry - Mike Thornton MP

~ Dear Mr Thornton,

Thank you for your letter dated 6™ February 2015, addressed to the Chief Executive (copy attached).
We no longer have a Chief Executive at Windsor and Maidenhead Council. Christabel Shawcross is
Interim Managing Director and has asked Alison Alexander, Strategic Director of Children’s Services,
to reply to your letter. '
Yours sinéerely,
Debra Reading

PA to the Managing Director
Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead



